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GOVERNMENT OF SURINAME 

 

ANNOUNCEMENT 
(repeat, version 29/9/22) 

 

 

The Government of Suriname, represented by the Ministry of Public Works in close corporation with the 

Ministry of Transport, Communication and Tourism, wants to invite qualified companies with regard to  

 

A PUBLIC PRIVATE PARTNERSHIP FOR THE CONSTRUCTION AND OPERATION 

OF 

TWO PARKING GARAGES (3 OR 4 FLOORS) 

 

The Government of Suriname intends to grant a concession for a ferry service for pedestrians and 

(motor)cyclists from Paramaribo to Meerzorg. In addition to this initiative and to facilitate forensic 

travelers, nearby parking facilities with adequate capacity are intended to be realized.  

 

Eligible parties will be invited to submit proposals to join in a Design, Build, Finance, Operate and 

Maintain (DBFOM) PPP-model for the realization and operation of one or both Parking Garages, each 

one located in the near vicinity of the anticipated mooring places (Paramaribo: 

Heiligenweg/Knuffelsgracht and Meerzorg: Veerplein).  

The concession will include the commercial and safe operation of the parking garages, including all 

maintenance. All related costs shall be borne by the concessionaire. A concession period of 20 years 

(negotiable) is envisaged.  

Interested investors should register before October 20th 2022 (including scans of the requested 

documents) via the listed emails after which eligible parties will receive a Request for Proposal including 

more details and be invited to submit their proposals. Deviations from the requested requirements will 

be reviewed for possible exemption. 

 



2 
 

As a minimum, the following items are applicable (mandatory) and should be included in the 

registration:  

o Registration at the Chamber of Commerce, Suriname, as either project developer, 

investment company or as contractor (civil engineering / building construction / 

mechanical engineering). Foreign companies should have a similar registration at their 

statutory country; 

o Full information about their company; 

o Approved annual accounts of previous three years;  

o Adequate solvency to make the necessary investments; 

o Experience with similar PPP’s is preferred and considered as an advantage.  

 

Proposal must be received no later than Tuesday November 1st 2022 at 11.00 hrs. a.m. local time.   

 

The Government of Suriname reserves the right to cancel the present invitation partially or entirely. It 

will not be bound to give any reason for not selecting any applicant and will not defray any cost incurred 

by any applicant in the preparation and submission of the Proposal. 

 

Paramaribo, September 29th, 2022 

 

Ministry of Public Works,  

Director BSW, Mr. V. Doerga-Misier, email: vidjaydoergamisier@outlook.com 

And 

Ministry of Transport, Communication and Tourism, 

Mr. Falisie Pinas MBA I&T, BTech., email: josbof@yahoo.com    

c.c. email: boenderca@gmail.com 
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